MINUTES OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
KANSAS WRITERS ASSOCIATION
A meeting of Directors of the Kansas Writers Association (KWA) was held via email on August 21, 2024, in response to the monthly member meeting on August 17, 2024.

The following officers participated at the meeting:

Ben Sutherland, President

JaTonna Kirkwood, Vice President

Ernestine Frame, Treasurer

Starla Criser, Recording Secretary

Sonny Collins, Member at Large

Leigh Anne Orth, Member at Large

At the monthly members’ meeting and the Board meeting on July 20, 2024, Ernestine Frame stated her decision to resign as Treasurer. The Board requested a volunteer to step up as a temporary replacement until the next election.

At the monthly members’ meeting on August 17, 2024, Ernestine Frame again reminded everyone of her intention to resign as Treasurer. After some discussion on a temporary replacement until the next election, Starla Criser offered to step up for the position.

The Board approved the temporary replacement.

____________________________
Starla Criser
Recording Secretary
